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Dear Committee Members, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission. 
 
We strongly support the current definition of marriage. We believe that redefining the definition of 
marriage will only cause unnecessary confusion and angst within the community.  
 
We believe that the use of another term/legal category to define committed same-sex relationships 
would be a much more appropriate and less confusing way forward.  
 
Your faithfully, 
 
 


